BALTIMORE POLICE DEPARTMENT

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE ANTHONY W. BATTS
Mayor Police Commissioner

February 24, 2015

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council
Room 400, City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

Re:  City Council Bill No. 15-0200R
Investigative Hearing — Valet Parking Program

Dear Council President Young and Members of the City Council:

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has received City Council Bill No. 15-
0200R — Investigative Hearing — Valet Parking Program for review. The resolution is for
the for the purpose of calling on representatives from the Departments of Finance and
Transportation, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City, the BMZA, and the Baltimore
City Police Department to appear before the Council to report on the implementation of
the valet parking program created by ordinance in 2013, as well as revenue generated
thus far as a result of this law, including but not limited to, application fees, licensing
fees, and citations issued for businesses that are not in compliance.

The BPD is not aware of any problems concerning the valet parking program and
is supportive of the program. We will have representative present at the hearing to answer
any questions.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the legislation.

Sincerely,

Melissa Hyatt
Lieutenant Colonel
Police Commissioner’s Office

cc: Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison

c/o 242 W. 29th Street e Baltimore, Maryland 21211



